
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: September 18, 2017 
 
To: Pastors and Parish Bulletin Editors   
 
From:  Diane Starkovich, Ph.D., Superintendent, Office of 

Catholic Schools 
 
Re:  Town Hall Meetings for Catholic Schools’ Strategic Plan 

           
 
The Office of Catholic Schools is hosting three town hall meetings to solicit key 
stakeholder feedback as we solidify the strategic plan for Catholic Schools in 
the Archdiocese of Atlanta for the next five years.  
 
Please add the following bulletin announcement in your parish bulletin and 
newsletters:  
 
Town Hall Meetings for Catholic Schools’ Strategic Plan: The Office of 
Catholic Schools is hosting three town hall meetings to solicit key stakeholder 
feedback as we solidify the strategic plan for Catholic Schools in the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta for the next five years. Building upon the research study 
commissioned last year to gauge perceptions of Catholic Schools, the town hall 
meetings will solicit input from all stakeholders in areas of: Mission and 
Catholic Identity, Academic Excellence and Operational Vitality. The meetings 
are scheduled from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. on the following days: Thursday, 
October 5th – Our Lady of Mercy Catholic High School, Fayetteville; 
Wednesday, October 18th – St. Pius X Catholic High School, Atlanta; and, 
Thursday, November 2nd – Blessed Trinity Catholic High School, Roswell. 
Please join us to share your thoughts and wishes for the future of our Catholic 
Schools. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at dstarkovich@archatl.com or 
404-920-7700. 
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